
 
 

Hampden Meadows Weekly Family Newsletter 
January 3, 2025 

Save the Dates​
January 10, 11 Frozen Jr @ BHS​
January 20 - No School MLK Day 

January 22 - PTO Meeting 7:00 PM 
 

COMING SOON! 

 

 
Performance Dates: 

Friday, January 10th, 2025 at 7pm 
Saturday, January 11th, 2025 at 1pm @ Barrington High School 

 
Here is the link for families to preorder the play recording 

https://www.ptohms.org/FrozenJr 

 

https://www.ptohms.org/FrozenJr


 
 

Here are the links for the January Menus: 
January 2025 Breakfast Menu  

 January 2025 Lunch Menu​
 

 
 

 

 

On behalf of Unified Theater at Barrington Middle School, we want 
to thank everyone who bought tickets for the Lego Raffle!  We 

appreciate the support for this amazing program.  Our performance 
will be Friday, February 7th at 7 pm and Saturda,y February 8th at 1 

pm at Barrington Middle School.  We hope to see you there! 
Congratulations to the winners of the raffle!  

 
 
 

PTO Book Club Spring of 2025 
Back by popular demand, let’s continue the 

conversation about  The Anxious Generation by 
Jonathon Haidt.  If you haven’t read the book yet, 

now is your chance! ​
Date TBD 

 
 
In the previous newsletter but still important 

 
 
Do you or someone you know need a little extra help 
this winter?  We have hats, gloves, and winter coats 
available for families in need.  Please contact Mr. 
Sangiuliano for more information. 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1efqNxBpf9-pxl0wPSSCjhF1F7GyUbfdF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10n7ohpGnwc7FHkp79drA3gl8OIg-iNNN/view?usp=sharing


 
 
An Important Message from our Friends from the Barrington Garden Club 
Is your child looking for a fun, creative activity to fill those vacation days ahead? The 
Barrington Garden Club is once again sponsoring several contests that the National 

Garden Club is offering. The deadline for entries is January 19. Work on 
these projects will be done at home and collected by me in January, at the 

school. Winning entries will be sent to the R.I. Federation of Garden Clubs, then on to 
the New England Group, and if selected, will be sent to the National Garden Club. I am 

very proud to say that last year we had several winners at all three levels!​
 

The contest is for students from K through 12. This notice is being sent ONLY to 
Hampden Meadows students, but I am happy to include entries from siblings/friends at 

other grade levels. The criteria for all the contests can be found through 
the National Garden Club website, gardenclub.org. Then choose the Youth and 

Scholarships drop-down menu on the main page, then access Contests and Activities. 
Please feel free to email me with any questions you may have. I would appreciate 

hearing from those families who MAY be interested in participating. My email is 
mary_nugent@mac.com or you can contact Mr. Sangiuliano. ​

Thank you, I hope to hear from you! 
Mary Nugent, Barrington Garden Club 

 
You can find ALL our previous newsletters by clicking HERE​

 
 

CONTACT US 
Mr. Gino Sangiuliano  sangiulianog@barringtonschools.org 
Ms. Elisabeth (Lisa) Ridder riddere@barringtonschools.org 

 
Social Emotional CONTACT INFORMATION: 

⭐️Mrs. Malone- School Psychologist  
        Phone:(401)-203-4793​ Email: maloner@barringtonschools.org 

⭐️Ms. Baptista- School Social Worker  
         Phone:(401)-217-9482​   Email: baptistam@barringtonschools.org 

⭐️Officer Saccoccio- Barrington SRO ​
Phone: Barrington Police Ext 816 or 401-524-7921​   Email: sro@barringtonschools.org 

IMPORTANT LINKS:​
 2024-2025 School Calendar 

Please call or email the office staff at 

HMSattendance@barringtonschools.org to alert us of an early 

dismissal, changes in dismissal, or an absence.​
Always include the child’s full name and the classroom teacher’s name. 

 

mailto:mary_nugent@mac.com
https://www.hampdenmeadows.org/o/hampden-meadows/news
mailto:sangiulianog@barringtonschools.org
mailto:riddere@barringtonschools.org
mailto:maloner@barringtonschools.org
mailto:canarioc@barringtonschools.org
mailto:canarioc@barringtonschools.org
https://core-docs.s3.us-east-1.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/995/Barrington_Schools/4929311/SY_24-25__2___2_.pdf
mailto:HMSattendance@barringtonschools.org


 
 

EVEN MORE INFORMATION BELOW​
 

 
 
 

 
 DEI MLK Day Celebration_Public

 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1gUCQn89xt1AgMhy_uLkJs2dfxUw7cSqjFCXn0pxEkG4/edit?usp=sharing
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